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Upcoming NYS DOH "eDental" Webinar 
 

The NYS Department of Health is pleased to announce the upcoming 
eDental Webinar to be held on Wednesday, July 25, 2012 from 1:00-
2:00 PM. The purpose of this online event is to:  

1. Educate dentists and orthodontists serving Medicaid 
Managed Care & Fee for Service patients about 
converting to electronic transactions and health 
records;  

2. Assist NYC orthodontists with Prior Authorization 
submission requirements for existing Managed Care 
cases and all Fee for Service cases; and  

3. Inform providers regarding upcoming mandatory 
conversion to electronic format for certain 
transactions.  

All Dentists and Orthodontists serving Medicaid Managed 
Care and Fee for Service patients who are interested in 
incentive programs to convert to electronic health records 
and upcoming FFS requirements for electronic transactions 
are encouraged to attend this online session. 
 
To register for the webinar and obtain additional 
information, please visit the following web page:  
https://www3.gotomeeting.com/register/726555806  
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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